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September 13, 2021


The Honorable President and Members of Council
City County Building, 5th Floor
Pittsburgh, PA 15219


Dear President and Members of Council:
	
Attached is a proposed resolution amending resolution No. 455 of 2020, entitled “authorizing the Mayor and Director of the Department of City Planning to apply for a grant from the Pennsylvania Department of Community and Economic Development’s Blight Remediation Program to study City owned vacant lots in the neighborhood of Homewood” to add language to allow the City of Pittsburgh to accept the grant award and to spend funds.
	
Your favorable consideration of this proposed Resolution is appreciated.


Sincerely,
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Andrew Dash, AICP
Director, Department of City Planning
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